DIGNITY IN CARE CAMPAIGN – KEY NEWS – MAR 2010
Campaign highlights in March
· The Dignity Action Day online Memory Book is filling up with details of activities/pledges that took place including photos, poems and good feedback..  

· The B.I.G. winners have been announced. These include trials of a new drinking jugs in hospitals, a website to co-ordinate support for carers and training for service users to become Dignity Champions. 
· The Dignity through Action training resources are now available. Produced in collaboration with Health and Social Care Advisory Service (HASCAS) and University of Winchester the resources help care workers, their supervisors and managers make sustainable changes to support care with dignity. 
· Over 5,000 more Dignity Champions have joined us since Sir Michael Parkinson published his report three months ago. We now have over 17,000 Dignity Champions.
· The campaign has partnered with the National Dementia Strategy and www.horsesmouth.co.uk to encourage online peer to peer mentoring for people with dementia and their carers
Positive stakeholder action 
· CQC registration requirements for care providers which prioritise dignity and respect come into force from 1 April 2010.
· New guidance has been published by the Royal College of Nursing Disability Nursing Forums, which aims to improve dignity in health care for people with learning disabilities.
· North Yorkshire County Council and the Independent Care Group are encouraged care providers in Scarborough and across the region charter to sign up to a newly launched Dignity in Care charter. The charter underlines what a person can reasonably expect when they need and use care and support services.
· Austin Mitchell MP tabled an Early Day Motion on 6 April 2010 to encourage MPs to sign up to the Dignity in Care Campaign. 
Recent success stories 
· Privacy and Dignity category announced for the Building Better Healthcare Awards . The award will be for ‘A facilities management healthcare service provider that has demonstrated innovation and high achievement in responding to the need to improve patient privacy and dignity’ 
· The Morris Feinmann Care Home has won a prestigious ‘Dignity in Care’ award aimed at care homes in Manchester. The award was presented following an exhaustive assessment of the standard of care. The assessor conducted in-depth interviews with staff, residents and their family members and carers. Personal anecdotes were key to securing the award.
Next month (Apr) campaign highlights
· Outward facing campaign activity is on hold during the pre-election period.
